ANTH 300--HIstory of Anthropological Theory Class--
 

Hi everybody, and I hope you all had a great Thanksgiving. Here is what is going on in our class, in case you didn't catch it:
· On Tuesday we'll be talking about Postmodernism, focusing on the Clifford and Rabinow readings (for which many of you did reading summaries before the break). Foster will be presenting on Clifford.
· On Thursday we'll be talking about Globalization, focusing on the Appadurai reading (I cut the Comaroff reading so you do not need to read it). Bill will be presenting on Appadurai.
· Next week you will all be giving mini-presentations (about 10 minutes) on an article that you select from one of the top cultural anthropology journals, American Ethnologist or American Anthropologist. Your article must be dated within the past 3 years. To ensure that no two people select the same article, I would like you all to sign up for your article on Blackboard (click Discussion board; see instructions there). I will hand out guidelines on these presentations in class on Tuesday. Note that there will be no other reading assigned next week, so that you can begin to review the theorists we have already studied in anticipation of the final exam.
· If you are interested in accessing the scanned copies of the notes your groups did on the Ortner and Leacock readings, these are available on Blackboard.
See you on Tuesday!
 

--Donna Perry
